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CORRIGENDUM 
 

Postponement of Interviews in Surendra Nagar 
 
 
Reference to the advertisement uploaded on the website on 22 October  2020 of NIMR 
regarding Walk-in-Interview of India project entitled “Monitoring the Efficacy of ACT for 
the treatment of uncomplicated Plasmodium falciparum malaria in India (TES 2020) 
at Sundarnagar, Nadiad for the posts of RA, LT, MTS to be held on 3rd November 2020 
at District Malaria Office, Zilla Panchayat Complex, Surendra Nagar, Gujarat has been 
cancelled till further orders due to administrative reasons.   
 
New interview dates will be published soon.  
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